October 7, 2005

To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing this letter in full support of Professor Rumsey's proposal for an Honors Statistics 133 class. This course would add greatly to the Honors Business curriculum. 

The talents and motivation of the students majoring in business at Ohio State, and especially those with Honors designation, increase every year. Some of these students have exceptional quantitative abilities that cannot be met by a course designed for the average business student. 

I am especially fond of Professor Rumsey's plan for the course, which will involve developing a deeper conceptual understanding and utilizing mathematical rigor.  Generally, this approach will challenge Honors Business students and prepare them for possible graduate work in a Masters or Ph.D. program. In addition, This approach will be advantageous to our Honors Accounting, because many of our courses utilize statistics, optimization and economic theory.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Young

Director, Accounting Honors Program

Ohio State University
